
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 Proposed Municipal Plan and Development Regulations Amendment 
 

 
 
Pursuant to Section 14 of the Urban & Rural Planning Act, notice is hereby given that the Town 
Council of the Town of Gander is considering a Municipal Plan and Development Regulations 
Amendment.   
 
It is Council’s intention to amend the Gander Municipal Plan and the Gander Development 
Regulations to accommodate Short Term Rentals/Visitor Rental Dwellings as Permitted Uses in 
all Residential Use Zone Tables and all non-residential Use Zone Tables currently permitting any 
type of residential use. A change will also be initiated to the Gander Municipal Plan in support 
of these additions. 
 
An open house regarding this matter will be held in the Council Chambers at the Town Hall on 
Thursday May 9th, 2024, commencing at 2:00 p.m.   
 
Further information on this matter may be obtained by contacting the Planning & Public Works 
Department at 651-5915.   
 
John Boland 
Planning & Control Technician 
Town of Gander 
100 Elizabeth Drive 
Gander, NL 
A1V 1G7 
jboland@gandercanada.com 


